
 

 

DPW COMMITTEE  

5-18-17 

 

Members Present: Todd Talaski, Clint Braun and Michelle Beltz 

Others Present: Troy Hartz and Jamie Learman 

 

Meeting called to order at 8:00 a.m. 

 

Troy Hartz needed committee approval to purchase a new, self-supporting radio tower, for the 

sewer system at Bluff Alley.  The cost of this purchase is $3,000.  The committee was all in favor 

of this purchase.  

 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:05 a.m. 

 

 

 

Jamie Learman, Office Administrator / Clerk                                          Todd Talaski, Chairperson 


